Greetings,

This has been a school year like no other. We will never forget it. As for next year, keep an eye on your email and our District webpage for updates.

Each year, I ask managers to list their accomplishments. This is a reflection of <u>some</u> of the work we all contributed to for the benefit of our students, families and our community.

For many, the COVID 19 pandemic rocked schools back on their heels. But not us, we are up on our toes!

Because of you, we distributed nearly 3000 Chromebooks and 450 MyFi devices.

Because of you, we flipped every section to an online course and learned so much about digital learning.

Because of you, every student got a new Gmail account.

Because of you, we prepared and delivered over 850,000 meals.

Because of you, we logged thousands of phone calls, hundreds of individual meetings, and hundreds of door to door visits.

Because of you, we documented every student's attendance and level of engagement for every student, every day, every period!

Because of you, we offered countless hours of interventions.

Because of you, we returned to the courts and fields for athletics and the stages for performances.

Because of you, we learned about and offered new services regarding Social Emotional Learning and well-being.

Because of you, we prepared every possible physical mitigation for in-person learning.

Because of you, we provided critical face to face instruction in the 4th quarter.

Because of you, our graduates are crossing the stage!

But we are not done! We are up on our toes, leaning forward...

Because of you, we will provide 1:1 Chromebooks for all students next year.

Because of you, classroom instruction will look different taking advantage of more digital tools.

Because of you, we will offer more intervention choices with after school programs, At-Promise House and an independent study school.

Because of you, we will create new ways to support families and their students.

Because of you, we will provide more ways to accelerate learning and close learning gaps.

Because of you, we will focus our efforts on each student and meet them where they need us.

Because of you, we are who we are: Central Union High School District.

Enjoy your break, it is well earned,

Best Wishes,

Dr. Andrus